HOLY TRINITY
Church of England Academy
Brockley Avenue, South Shields, Tyne and Wear NE34 0TS

oth December 2020
Dear Parents/Carers

You may have seen in the news that the Department for Education has
released information regarding schools closing one day early. After careful
consideration we have decided to close for the Christmas break one day
early. The children will now finish at the end of Thursday 17" December
2020. School will then reopen on Tuesday 5™ January 2021.

We understand that this information has come rather late in December,
however the guidance was only received from the DfE late yesterday
afternoon.

| would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a very Happy
Christmas and hope that you all stay safe over the break.

Yours sincerely

— 7’(\,{’ ¥ '9(&&

Mrs T Murphy
Headteach

Headteacher: Mrs T.L .Murphy B.A. (Hons) NPOH
Telephone: 0191 4562413 Fax: 0191 4547478
e-mail address : info@holytrinityceacademy.co.uk

website: www.holytrinityceacademy.co.uk
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Good diabetes
care jn school




